
 
 

Autumn 1 2019 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to highlight all the wonderful events that have been 

enjoyed by our children and supported by you. 

 

Important ‘happenings’ -  

September and October: 

‘Hooks into Books’ week. 

Hoopstarz [Hula-hoop] Day. 

After school sports clubs [archery, fitness + FOOTBALL, Shape Performance, 

multisport]. 

‘Maths through Stories’ week. 

Harvest Festival Celebration with Father Phil. 

Online Safety week. 

Celebration Assembly. 

Parents evenings. 

KS2 Science workshop with Newcastle University students. 

Whole school relax/ yoga day. 

It’s Cool to be Kind whole school creative week. 

 

Future events November and December: 

Celebration Assembly. 

Key Stage trips to Seaton Delaval Hall. 

Children in Need none uniform day. 

Year 2 Hula-hoop festival. 

 Key Stage 2 PSHE lessons delivered by Northumbria Police Community officer [friends/ 

friendship]. 

Christmas Light competition assembly. 

Christmas Fair [with Father Christmas] 

Whole school trip to see a pantomime – TBC. 

Christmas school lunch – menu & date TBC. 

Christmas Concerts [10/ 11/ 12.12.2019]. 

Christmas Jumper Day [@11.12.2019]. 

Class Christmas parties [week beginning 16.12.2019]. 

Whole school Online Safety week. 

 

More events as they are confirmed. 

 

Home reading:  please remember to mark home-school diary when you read 

together at home. When a child has read 3 times at home they get a sticker for 

their bookmark and when the card is full they get a ‘lucky dip’ prize. 

Father Phil has led several whole school assemblies helping us to further develop our 

knowledge and understanding about festivals and special days.  

Finally, can I remind you about all our out of school activities: morning club (8 to 8.50 

am), Dancing, golf, tennis, cricket, choir plus a range of other clubs to be confirmed. 

Please contact the school for more details. 

A big thank you for your generosity in sending a variety of tins and packets for Seaton 

Valley Food Bank – your kindness will make a big difference! 

Northumberland County Council have created a team of professionals to deal with any 

concerns you may have while in the community; “Onecall” brings together adult social 

care, healthcare staff and children’s services. Their aim is to help early to stop any 

situations becoming serious. Their phone number is 01670 536 400. 

 

Best wishes for a great Holiday,  

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 


